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PARKS RECREATION AND SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 

Director’s Report August 2024 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, August 20th, 2024, at 

7:00 PM, in the Ledyard Senior Center. Please contact the office immediately if you will 

not be able to attend.  

 

2. Senior Prom: 

We have set the date as September 13th and tickets are on sale. We have secured a 

photographer, limo as a prop, caterer, high top tables, etc.  

 

3. Lantern Hill Valley Park: 

Dieter & Gardner Inc are working delineating/ flagging wetlands, adding topography to 

the existing map, and creating a site plan. Once done we should be ready to start the 

permit process. 

 

4. Senior Center ARPA: 

Our ARPA proposal was reviewed and approved by the state. The Mayor has signed the 

agreement and we are just waiting for a fully executed agreement back from the state so 

we can begin ordering supplies.  

 

5. DEEP Recrational Trail Grant: 

We have requested a one year extension for the DEEP Recreational Trail Grant. Still 

waiting to hear back from the state regarding the status.  

 

6. Summer Camp: 

Camp went well this year! It went so well and we had enough staff available that we were 

able to add a 7th week.  

 

7. Park Care Taker: 

We have lost our Park Care Taker and are currently looking for a replacement. We have 

coverage in the mean time. 

 

8. Ericson Parking Extension: 

Waiting on quotes for the prep and extension of the parking area at Ericson Park.  

 


